
 

 
 
To parent(s)/carer(s) 
 
15 April 2021 
 
Subject: May holidays and trips abroad 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Fortunately, your children have been able to return to school since 8 February.   We have 
noticed that this sometimes comes with and bumps.   Unfortunately, it happens regularly 
that groups must go home because of infections or quarantine rules.    Of course, we try to 
prevent this as much as possible, but sometimes it is necessary, for the sake of everyone's 
health.    We see a lot of understanding from you in those situations where we have to make 
a difficult choice and we would like to thank you for your understanding. 
 
Soon it will be May holiday. We hope that, even though there are probably no major 
changes to the government restrictions, we hope that you can enjoy this holiday period.  
 
We would like to remind you that travelling abroad is not recommended by the 
government. As board we would like to ask you to comply with this.  
 
If you do go on a trip to a high-risk area, then your children will have to spend ten days in 
quarantine or five days if they have had a test at the GGD after five days if they have had a 
test at the GGD with a negative result.    As you understand, we want to reduce the number 
of infections in our schools and to guarantee the continuity of your children's education as 
much as possible.   During any period of quarantine, we do not provide home education.  
 
Our teams are also affected because of Corona.     The pressure on the teachers and the 
teams is already very high and we cannot, and do not want to put any extra burden on 
them.    We therefore count on your cooperation and understanding. 
 
We wish you and your children a happy and well-deserved holiday. We hope for nice 
weather and we hope to see you back in good health after the holiday.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Aukje Bergsma and Pieter Cornelissen 
Executive Board 
 
 


